
 

 
16/05/22 

 

P.4 FIRST COMMUNION 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Our First Holy Communion will be on Saturday 12th May at 

11.00a.m. in St. Patrick’s Church.  All children are to be in their 

seats by 10.50am. 

 

Seating arrangements – Each pupil has one reserved full seat for 

their family. For any additional extended family, additional seating 

will be available towards the back of the church.  

 

For family and friends that may not be able to come to the 

ceremony, it be available to watch online and it will also be recorded. 

The link to watch the ceremony is as follows. 

 

https://www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-patricks-church 

 

The Friends of Cullyhanna will be hosting a function for the pupils 

and their families in the school hall after the ceremony.  

 

Fr Tremer has requested that no photography is to take place during 

the ceremony. There will be lots of opportunity for photographs at 

the end of the ceremony.  

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

P. Quinn   Mrs T. Murphy 

Principal             Class Teacher 
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